


We support the alternative budget proposals of the Community Priorities Coalition
including to increase the budget targeted to improving the achievement of English
Learners.

We request that the SCUSD board adopt a new policy, consistent with the intent of
LCFF. When supplemental and concentration funds are not completely used for their
intended purpose in one year, the carry over funds for the next year be restrlcted so they
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designated supplemental and concentration funds recipients as required by the LCFF .

We request that this statement of concern be entered into the record as a response to the
June 10,2021 hearing on the Local Control and Accountability Plan for Sacramento City
Unified.

Dr. Duane E. Campbell,



